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Uniform Update 

Uniform Update - 11 December 2024 

GGA have been working with all of the State Organisations to consolidate a 
national order for uniforms so that all members of Guiding can get geared up in 
2025! 

Uniform orders have now been placed and will be restocked and ready for 
purchase during Term 1 2025. 

Thank you all for your patience! 

GGA would appreciate it if Guide Leaders could share this update with Units and 
Parents.  

For any questions regarding the uniforms please reach out to your State Office, or 
email GGA Operations Manager erin@girlguides.org.au   

Thank you. 
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